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ATTORNEYS-AT-LAW

Jason R. Bentley 305 Ann Street, Suite 308
jbentley@mmlk.com Frankfort, KY 40601

(502) 875-1176
FAX (502) 226-6234

November 2, 2012

Mr. Jeff Derouen

Executive Director

Kentucky Public Service Commission

KY State Board on Electric Generation & Transmission Siting
211 Sower Boulevard

P.0.Box 615

Frankfort, KY 40601

RE: Submission of Plans and Profiles for Phase Seven and Amended Phase Six of
the Electric Transmission Line by Southern Indiana Gas & Electric Co. d/b/a
Vectren Energy Delivery of Indiana, Inc. Pursuant to Order of the Kentucky State
Board on Electric Generation and Transmission Siting, Case No. 2010-00223

Dear Mr. Derouen:

Southern Indiana Gas & Electric Co. d/b/a Vectren Energy Delivery of Indiana,
Inc. (hereafter, Vectren), tenders herewith its Plans and Profiles for construction of
Phase Seven (7) of its 345kV Interstate Electric Transmission Line. The Plans and
Profiles for Phase Seven are the last of such plans to be filed for the project approved
by the Board in the above referenced matter.

The final route for Phase Seven was the subject of a recent route modification
approved by the Board by Order dated September 26, 2012. As a result of this route
modification, Vectren also herein submits revised Plans and Profiles for Phase Six (6),
which were filed with the Board on May 23, 2012. The route modification for Phase 7
reduces the length of Phase 6 and eliminates the need for one support structure.
Vectren previously halted construction on Phase 6, in order to resolve the Phase 7 route
issue, so no structures will have to be moved. Thus, the attached Plans and Profiles for
Phase 6 hereby amend and replace the previous Phase 6 filing and represent the final,
to-be-contructed location of all structures in Phase 6.

With this filing of Phase 7 and amended Phase 6 Plans and Profiles, Vectren has
now filed with the Siting Board a complete survey of the final location of the line and its
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appurtenances as required by the Order granting the Certificate for this project.

Thank you, again, for your attention to this matter. Vectren truly appreciates the
work of the Siting Board and the staff in this interstate baseline reliability project.
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

e

ason R. Bentley
Attorney for Vectren Energy Delivery of Indiana



